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UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.;

Telegrams : Comunittee, Fen. London Telephone : ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

3lst October, 1955,

Admin./Est. Dear gip,

The Classing Committee and the Classifiéa- 4
tion Department are concerned to note how very :
much in arrears are youp Machinery First Entry
Reports on the "lIphigenia" and the "Iridina",

The Kull report on the former is YNo. 10634 Z
and is dated the 8th April, 1955, The latter is
dated the 3rd August, 1955,

I have to draw your attention to the tepms {
of Circular 2001, in which you will note that you
are required to wpite a Personal explanation to
the Committee in all cases in which a Report is
delayed for any reason,

PR

It is considered that the length of time
which has elapsed since these two ships were
completed is both exceptional and unreasonable,
and it is essential that you should give your
personal attention to the important matter of
dispatching all offiecial reports in accordance
with the requirements laid down by the Committee.

Yours faithfully,
P i

Deputy to the Chief
Surveyors (Establishment)

P‘ Fondeur‘ Esqi,
< MARSEILLES,
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